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August 10, 2021 

 

Dear Bluegrass Friends, 

 

Our family hopes this letter finds you all safe and well and enjoying summer time wherever you 

are! 

 

We are writing to let you know that we have decided to “scale down” our show in September due 

to the uncertainty of the Canadian border situation.  We certainly hope it will fully open soon, 

but we cannot count on it happening with enough freedom for folks to come and go without 

hassle and extra expenses.   

 

Some of you saw our Country Gold and Old Time Music Festival that was held in July.  This 

was enjoyed by everyone who attended and folks really have encouraged us to do it again. 

Corey Zink was kind enough to offer to bring his Classic Country Road Show back for our 

September Event.  So we are planning to shorten up the weekend a bit and have another Country 

Gold and Old Time Music show.  And if we get lucky, perhaps our Canadian friends will be able 

to join us too. 

 

We are still working out the schedule and will get that out to you very soon! 

If you purchased tickets for the full bluegrass festival, we will certainly refund them, you can 

hold them for next year, or you can use them for the current show (we’ll get the “difference” 

back to you). 

 

We have felt that it was important this summer to provide whatever music we could and give 

folks the opportunity to be together in the beautiful fields of Fort Fairfield, and the Classic 

Country and Old Time music was a big hit, along with our new dance floor (which we have 

already expanded).  We are currently working on lining up our Bluegrass festivals for 2022 and 

adding a Country festival to our offerings.  As usual, your suggestions for bands are always 

helpful and appreciated, so please JUST ASK…. 

 

We can’t thank you enough for hanging in there with us and supporting us as you always have!                                                                                                        

 

Your Friends,       

                                                        

Stev, Nancy and Family                             

 



THE COUNTRY GOLD & OLD TIME MUSIC FESTIVAL

Featuring….

September 3rd 4th and 5th

Palmyra Park   

119 West Limestone Road in Fort Fairfield

Ken and Jane Brooks                  The LaClaires

Members of the

Maine Country Music

Hall of Fame

For More Information Call Stev at 207-227-6242

Wildwoods

Lincoln, MECome See 

Our Brand 

New Dance 

Floor !


